
Hans Zeiger  (Wed, 11 Nov 2020 at 7:22 PM)  
 
Ms. Blacksmith: 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to respond to the complaint from Mr. Snell (PDC Case Number 
79164). I see that I was not in compliance with the requirement to provide detailed descriptions 
of campaign expenditures as well as subvendor details. When this was brought to my attention 
with the complaint, I immediately took steps to update our reports. Accordingly, I have now 
updated C4s for the current campaign (Pierce County Council, 2020) to provide detailed 
descriptions and subvendor details on a number of expenditures. It is my intent to continue to 
provide this level of detailed reporting in all future expenditure reports.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hans Zeiger 
 


